
BridgeWoods FAC 
 
The Results are in from a very damp Kentish Archery Club, I personally thank all of you for enduring 
such grim weather on the day, but by all the smiling faces at the end, it all seemed worth it. Also 
thanks for all the brilliant Facebook picture & comments. We look forward to seeing you all again for 
the next shoot !! 
regards Glenn and all at BWFAC 
 

 


